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SB 1529 has gone through a variety of changes in language from when it was first 

submitted. It is concerning that there are no clear metrics for one to determine what a 

health care emergency is. Without these, the decision and power to declare an 

emergency is given to one person and could result in an abuse of power. We are a 

nation and state built on a system of checks and balances and it would be in great 

error for this bill to be passed without a more in depth review and better parameters 

written on what constitutes a health care emergency in the future.  


